
  

Crews have completed testing and televising the pipe along North Shore Drive. During the next couple 
weeks project staff will use the test results to assess the reliability of the pipe and design any needed 
repairs. Design should be complete by the end of the month. 

Reminder: Please take extra care when driving through the construction zone. Thanks again for your 
continued patience. 

Business access along North Shore Drive remains open 

You can access the business on North Shore Drive between Shadywood Road and Shoreline Drive from 
the west. Please follow the posted detour signs if you are coming from the east.  

 




